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RAIN DIDN’T STOP PLAY

Wellies and Kagouls came out in force to
make a wonderful Gala Day. ‘
Congratulations to all those who built floats
during the morning and thank you to the
100s who turned out despite the weather.
“Theme 100 Years On”
FLOATS PRIZES
1st  2nd Eldwick Brownies
“Rain Forest or Desolation”
2nd Priesthorpe First School
“Eldwick Becks Trophy”
3rd Eldwick First School
“Cruella De Ville
Dalmatians”
Commendation for Technical Merit to Park Drive.

2001 Space

proceeds for

Requests for donations are invited to be
6| sent to the Treasurer,
Eldwick, before Saturday 6th September.
These will be considered by the Gala
Association Committee at their September
meeting.

Looking forward to a dry 1998.

Representatives of local organisations
are invited to attend the Gala Association
s AGM on Monday, 13th October at 8p.m. Gala
Theme will be chosen.
caps on and come up with some ideas.

local organisations.

. Despite the rain the Gala has raised

66 Southway,

Put your thinking

WARREN LANE/SHERIFF LANE
DEVELOPERS APPEAL

As predicted the prospective developers of the above site have appealed
against the decision of the Bradford Council not to allow development on
this site. This will be heard before an inspector in the next few months.

Bradford Council will fight the appeal and Chris Leslie M.P. has pledged
his support. Public opinion must count, and any evidence that we can
supply will help support the cause. The major reasons for not allowing
the development to go ahead are traffic, sewerage, coalescence and that
this is a “green field” site as opposed to a “brown field” site that the
government have stated a preference for building on.

We have stopped this development once and there is no reason why we
should not stop it again, but you must write, do not assume that someone
else will. Please send your letters either to the Principal Planning Officer,
Shipley Town Hall, Kirkgate, Shipley or put them in the Newsletter box in
the post office. If you live in Gilstead you may wish to deliver your letter
to David Briggs, Arden, Gilstead Lane.

If you have any personal experience of delays in traffic or any relevant
photographs of traffic backing up Wagon Lane these would also be very
useful. Please state in your letters the original application No.
92/04535/0UT.

K SUTCLIFFE

Prop: Graham Sutcliffe

M.O.T. TESTING IN CENTRAL BINGLEY
(While-U-Wait, if required)

WILKINSON + WHITLEY LTD

Lime Street Garage, Off Park Road, Bingley

Servicing, General Repairs
Body & Accident Repairs & Paint Spraymg
BL Suspension Repairs & Inflation
New & Used Cars Supplied

to your own specification

Telephone: 562787

Plumber Heating

Sanitary Engineer & Reg'd Gas Installer

15 Heaton Drive, Eldwick,
Bingley BD16 3DN
Tel: 01274 569328 Mobile: 0976 165607
Fax: 01274 564501

T TRy
WANTED
A capable and willing PIANIST is
required by New Eldwick Dramatic
Society for this November’s
pantomime. You don't need to be a
musical director or a classical
genius (John Briggs please note).
Ability to sight read to a reasonable
standard is all you need, apart from
a willingness to work hard once we
get into November. Help at
rehearsals, which start at the
beginning of September, is available
S0 you won't be on your own.
Please phone
Allan Pearson on 01274 567046 or
Mike Bamford on 01274 564097.
P.S.: If John Briggs wishes to apply
we wouldn't turn him down.

UND ~~
in Eldwldt recently - a Black &
anor tlrill. If you have lost
one please ring qsving details
to Bradford 563297.

MAWSON ATTWELL & CO.

BUILDING, ELECTRICAL &
PLUMBING CONTRACTORS

1 HEATON CRESCENT,
ELDWICK
Telephone 563450/595600













